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VOLTA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT



NOTICE OF CANCELLATION


The regularly scheduled Board of Directors Meeting for February 6, 2020 is cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, May 7, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria at Volta Elementary School, 24307 Ingomar Grade, Volta.
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